
Returning to Loch 
Primary School 

During  
Covid-19  

Social Story 

 
 

  



We have done a 
good job of social 
distancing and 
staying at home. 
 

 
 



Less people are 
getting unwell with 
the Coronavirus. 
 
 

 
 



Schools are now  
opening. We are so 
glad you are coming 
back in August! 
 
 

 



We need to be 
careful so that we 
don’t spread germs 
at school. 
 

 



To keep everyone 
safe, things will be 
different at school. 
 

 
 



Learning will take 
place at school and 
online. 
 

 
 
 



Pupils will come to 
school in smaller 
groups. 
 

 
 



Most pupils who 
come to school will 
attend part-time. 
 

 
 

 



Parents might be 
asked to stay out 
of the building to 
limit the amount of 
people inside. 

 

 



Everyone that 
enters the school 
needs to wash their 
hands with soap for 
20 seconds or use 
hand sanitiser. 
 

           
 



The classrooms will 
look different. 

 

 
 
 
 



Lots of our 
resources will be 
put away. 
 

 
                   



We will not be able 
to share books at 
school. 
 

 
 



We will not be able 
to share toys at 
school. 
 

 



We will not be able 
to share stationary 
like pens and 
pencils at school. 
 

 



We will not be able 
to share P.E.  
equipment at 
school. 
 

 
 



We need to limit 
the things we touch 
so we don’t spread 
germs. 

 
 
 



We also need to 
stay a safe distance 
from others at 
school. 
 

 



We will have to 
leave a bigger space 
between one 
another when lining 
up. 
 

 



We will not be able 
to hold hands or 
hug one another. 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  



We can not sit next 
to each other on 
the carpet. 
 

 



Our desks will be 
spread out instead 
of in groups. 
 
 

                                          
 



Pupils will have to 
complete their 
tasks at their own 
desks. 
 

 
 



Pupils will need to 
keep their distance 
from others 
outside. 
 

 
 



Friends from other 
classes may not be 
out at the same 
time. 
 

 



There will not be 
large gatherings at 
school like 
assemblies. 
 

 



There are many 
things we will be 
able to do at school! 
 

 
 



It will be lovely to 
be back in school 
again. 
 

 
 



It will be great to 
see some familiar 
faces from a 
distance. 
 

                           
 



It will feel great to 
socialise with 
others from a 
distance. 
 

 



It will feel good to 
learn at school. 
 

 
 



These changes at 
school are not 
forever, just for a 
while. 
 

 



The cleaners and 
janitor will help 
keep our school 
safe. 
 

 



The teachers will 
help everyone stay 
safe. 
 

 
 



When it is time, life 
will be more 
relaxed at school 
and return to 
normal.  

 



For now, everyone 
needs to follow the 
safety rules. 
 

 



Being careful at 
school will keep 
everyone happy and 
healthy.  
 

 


